
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

DECEMBER 9, 2019 FORMAL CASE NOS. 1130 AND 1155 

TRANSPORTATION ELECTRIFICATION WORKING GROUP MEETING  

 

December 5, 2019 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1130, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO 

MODERNIZING THE ENERGY DELIVERY SYSTEM FOR INCREASED 

SUSTAINABILITY, 

and 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1155, IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF THE 

POTOMAC ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY FOR APPROVAL OF ITS 

TRANSPORTATION ELECTRIFICATION PROGRAM,  

 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”), hereby gives notice 

that the Potomac Electric Power Company (“Pepco”) is hosting a meeting of the Transportation 

Electrification Working Group (“TE Working Group”) on Monday, December 9, 2019, from 1:00 

p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at Pepco's Edison Place Office at 701 9th Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20068. 

 

The TE Working Group was established by Order No. 19898 to “further explore and develop” 

specific transportation electrification offerings proposed by Pepco.1  On December 4, 2019, Pepco 

at the request of the TE Working Group requested that the Commission issue this public notice. 

 

The meeting will focus on Pepco's Offering 5 (Multi-Dwelling Unit Charging).  Persons interested 

in participating in the TE Working Group may review the minutes from the prior TE Working 

Group meetings on the Commission’s eDocket, under Case No. “FC1155.” 

 

Persons interested in participating in the TE Working Group, who have not participated in a prior 

working group meeting, should notify Pepco in advance by contacting Jennifer Grisham at 

jmgrisham@pepcoholdings.com by 5:00 p.m. Friday, December 6, 2019. 

                                                 
1 Formal Case No. 1130, In the Matter of the Investigation into Modernizing the Energy Delivery System for 

Increased Sustainability (“Formal Case No. 1130”), and Formal Case No. 1155, In the Matter of the Application of 

the Potomac Electric Power Company for Approval of Its Transportation Electrification Program (“Formal Case No. 

1155”), Order No. 19898, rel. April 12, 2019. 
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